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My name is Sean Maloney and I have been given the 
incredible opportunity to serve as the Chi Chapter 
Grand Master during the fall of 2019.  The pressures of 
additional classes and preparations for law school have 
made it necessary for me to hand over the Grand Master 
duties for the spring semester to brother Tyler Fink.

A little bit of information about myself: I am a Junior 
studying General Management in the Krannert School 
of Management with a minor in Philosophy and Political 
Science with the goal of going to law school and 
becoming a commercial litigator. As a freshman, I could 
immediately gather from friends and new people on 
campus that Kappa Sigma was a prestigious fraternity. 
After the first 30 minutes of my first rush event at 308 
North Street and listening to all the brothers talk about 
how special this house and brotherhood is, I knew this 
was where I wanted my home to be for the next four 
years. This house has helped mold me into the man I am 
today, given me friendships that will last a lifetime, and 
shown me how to live by the Star and Crescent every day. 	  
To begin with, this summer 6 brothers, including myself, 
traveled to the 150th Sesquicentennial Anniversary 
Grand Conclave in Charlottesville, Virginia. It was an 
incredible experience to be immersed in all of the history 
of Kappa Sigma and to see the dorm room at 46 East 
Lawn where our Five Friends and Brothers founded this 
remarkable fraternity. While at Grand Conclave, Chi was 
awarded the Largest Chapter on Campus award. Our 
main goal this year is to come together as a house and 
win multiple national awards including the FACE award. 

As a chapter, we have already been working diligently 
this first semester and have done many noteworthy 
things that display how incredible this house is and 
how strong our brotherhood is. Our main focuses are 
to improve our house GPA to compete for a top spot 
among all of the 42 fraternities on campus, raise more 
philanthropy dollars and community service hours than 
ever before, increase campus leadership positions and 
earn 100% on ritual proficiency throughout the house.  

The chapter’s closer interaction with the University 
began this fall with dinners and discussions with Dr. 

Katie Sermersheim, Associate Vice-Provost and Dean 
of Students, and Brandon Cutler, Associate Dean of 
Students.  Brother Mike Cline, Chi’s faculty adviser and 
Purdue Senior Vice President, is also a regular visitor to 
the house.

Along with our philanthropic, academic, and intramural 
activities, the chapter has excelled in campus 
involvement. Brothers are members and involved in 
the Old Master’s Program, Civil Engineering Student 
Advisory Council, Purdue Engineering Student Council, 
Purdue THINK, Interfraternity Council, College 
Mentors for Kids, Pharmacy Club, National Electrical 
Construction Association, and many more. Chi also 
continues to win multiple championships in intramurals 
and plans on winning many more throughout the year. 

On the philanthropic and community service side, Chi 
has, so far, hosted a Spike Ball tournament, a Pumpkin 
carving contest, sold hot chocolate, and is preparing for 
our annual Yuletide event which will also double as a 
food drive. Our biggest accomplishment so far this year 
has been rising over $4,000 in one day in support of our 
brother, Tommy Lenskold, who will be competing in 
Zeta’s Big Man on Campus competition for the second 
year in a row. All proceeds from this event go to funding 
research for breast cancer. 

This past September the chapter participated in the 
Mega Reunion for the brothers of the ‘60s. We had 
the privilege of meeting some incredible brothers.  
Their stories about Chi back in the day; what they have 
accomplished in their lives since Purdue; the bond of 
brotherhood that lasts forever; and their advice for living 
a productive life were truly impressive and inspiring. 

As a chapter, we have many exciting events planned for 
the second semester including a phenomenal spring 
rush, the culmination of the Big Man on Campus 
competition, Mom’s day, an Easter egg themed 
philanthropy event, Grand Prix, and the annual Man of 
the Year dinner and many more fun activities. 

A.E.K.D.B.
Sean Maloney
Grand Master, Chi
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It has been two years since our last Agitator.  The 
chapter alumni leaders and chapter officers are 
committed to rectifying this with 2 full Agitators Issues 
per year from now on along with regular updates 
issues.

The House Corporation has made several significant 
additions and changes to the services provided to 
the chapter.  A live-in House Mother, an outside 
accounting firm, a regular cleaning/ maintenance 
service and other professional support vendors have 
been added.  

Ms. Teri Battleday started as the chapter’s live-in 
House Mother (House Director) on August 12, 
2019.  Three of the single rooms on the first floor 
were converted into a House Mother’s Suite this past 
summer.  Times have changed.  Currently, 15 of 
Purdue’s 42 fraternities have House Mothers.

Bill Humphrey, Greek Life Services, has been engaged 
to provide an independent accounting service for the 
Chi House Corporation financial activities.  Omni 
Services began cleaning the common areas of the 
chapter house every Tuesday last year.  Omni Services 
also does regular inspections of the house and provides 
prompt repairs when needed.  With a new chef and 
menu process, College Chefs is now in its 7th year 
providing food service for the chapter.  

We welcome back Robert Morris ‘00 who was recently 
reappointed as Chi’s Alumni Adviser.  Robert has 
extensive experience as a past Chi Alumni Adviser and 
DGM for Chi’s District.  Most of Robert’s AAA’s have 
graduated within the past 5-10 years. Other alumni 
support will continue to be provided by all of the 
dedicated alumni on other boards. A special thanks to 
Bob Sorensen ‘60, “who wants no official title”, but 
who continues visiting house at least once a week and 
provides other “services” to the Alumni Boards.
 
Michael Cline ’84, Purdue Senior Vice President, is 
continuing as Chi’s Faculty Adviser.  Mike has been 
a great help to the chapter and alumni groups as an 
example and mentor.  

Besides leading the efforts to increase the funding 
and scholarship support provided by the Education 
Foundation, Steve Springer ‘67 has been very helpful 
providing legal “suggestions” to the chapter and 
alumni. 

Normal chapter house wear and tear is beginning to 
show in spite of reasonable maintenance and upgrading 
efforts over the 19 years since Chi was remodeled 
and expanded.  The general condition of the house 
is still very good, but it is now realistic and necessary 
to start thinking about upgrades and renovations to 
continue to make the house competitive with the recent 
renovations or construction by other large fraternities 
on campus.  

Maintaining reasonable house occupancy for the 
past several years has continued to be difficult due to 
outside forces and changing student attitudes.  Several 
large, relatively luxurious apartment buildings have 
opened near the house over the past 2 years.  Also, a 
common problem for all Greek organizations is the new 
trend that “members want to live out their senior year”.   
As a result, recent house occupancy has been well 
below the modified occupancy of 74 resulting from the 
use of study rooms for “Chill Rooms”, a Store Room, a 
Dedicated Study Room and the House Mother’s Suit.

In spite of low occupancy, the House Corporation’s 
finances remain reasonably healthy.  However, the 
financial impacts due to the recent low occupancy and 
small pledge classes will seriously impact the house 
corporation’s future operating budgets and capital 
reserves.
  
Doug Kowert ‘60
President, Chi House Corporation 
312-339-0685 dkowert@comcast.net

Chi House 
Corporation

2019-2020  HOUSE 
CORPORATION AND EDUCATION 
FUND ANNUAL DUES & CAPITAL 

FUND DONATIONS

We would like to thank the alumni who have 
generously supported our Chapter with their 

annual House Corporation and Education 
Foundation dues and fund dona¬tions. During 
the month of December, we will be circulating 

our annual request for alumnus financial 
assistance with ongoing expenses, capital 

improvements and scholarship awards. Please 
consider donating to these programs. They will 
help make Chi an even greater place to be at for 

a few years and for a lifetime. 

Michael Cline ’84

FACULTY ADVISOR

Robert Sorensen ’60

NO OFFICIAL TITLE
BUT UNBELIEVABLY HELPFUL 



Over 130 Chi brothers and spouses gathered for the February 10, 2018 edition of Chi’s 
annual Man of the Year event.  Alumni brothers Jim Zeitler, ’65, was honored as Chi’s 
2018 Man of the Year and Jack Rozwat, ’80,  was inducted into Chi’s Hall of Fame. 

After graduating with a degree in Industrial Engineering, Brother Zeitler began a 
distinguished career as a pilot in the US Air Force, retiring as a Lt. Colonel.  Jim’s awards, 
citations and “adventures” starting in Vietnam are the stuff of legends.  One question 
that some of us did not hear answered is why did an Air Force pilot do over 100 carrier 
landings?

Brother Rozwat graduated Purdue with a BSEE and continued with a MBA from the U of 
Chicago.  Starting as a Hewlett-Packard Sales Engineer has progressed to the position 
of Director of Field Operations with Keysight Technologies.  Besides his day job, Jack is 
active in several electronics industry associations and several philanthropic organizations. 

2018MAN OF THE YEAR

On February 16, 2019 the Chi Chapter of Kappa Sigma honored two highly accomplished alumni brothers.  James Shively, ’00, was honored as Chi’s 2019 Man of the 
Year and Mark McKechnie, ’86, was inducted into Chi’s Hall of Fame.  

Brother Shively’s time at Chi began in 2000 as Chi’s first recolonization Grand Master!  After graduating with a Purdue BSChemE and a U of Chicago MBA, James was 
Sr. Operations Manger at BP after his time at Exxon-Mobile and is now Operations Director for Amazon.

After Brother McKechnie’s graduation from Purdue with a BSEE and a Northwestern Kellog MBA, he has worked on the delopment and financing of a variety of high 
tech products and organizations including the development of the first flip phone.  As the Financial VP for ACM Research, he continuing to press new technology.  

& HALL OF FAME BANQUET

				  
2019 Man of the Year 

			 
	 Mike Cline, ‘84

2019

2020 On February 15, 2020, Chi Chapter will honor alumni brothers Michael Cline’84 
as Chi’s 2020 Man of the Year and Chris Monzel ’87, as Chi’s 2020 Hall of Fame 
inductee.

After brother Cline graduated from Purdue with a BSCE degree Mike has had 
an exceptional career including the assignment as head of the Indiana Highway 
Department and currently as Purdue’s Senior Vice President of Administrative 
Operations.

With a Purdue BS in Aeronautical Engineering and a MPP from the Harvard 
Kennedy School, brother Monzel has had a long and distinguished career in aviation 
and other associated products with GE Aeronautics and other organizations.

				  
Chris Monzel’ 87
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Chi Volunteering
Volunteers are the key to Chi’s success. We are looking for 
alumni willing to join our team in these areas:

•	 Advisory Team: help provide advice to undergraduate 
officers & chairs in the running of the chapter.

•	 Alumni Association: help in coordinating the fall 
Homecoming Weekend and spring Man of the Year/
Hall of Fame Weekend.

•	 House Corporation: help in serving on one of our 
committees (Finances, Fundraising, Legal, Property 
Management & University Relations).

Contact Doug Kowert at dkowert@comcast.net or 
312-339-0685 for more information.

Chi Annual & Legacy Giving
Your financial support of Chi chapter really can make a difference! 
Gifts can me made through the Chi Chapter of Kappa Sigma Educational 
Foundation (support for educational programming, scholarships & reno-
vation of educational space in the chapter house) and the Chi Chapter 
House Association (support for renovation of the all the non-educational 
areas of the chapter house). Additionally, please consider supporting our 
chapter in your estate planning. 

You can make your contribution here: https://www.chikappasigma.org/
with an online-donation or making check out to either fund and mailing it 
to  Chi Kappa Sigma, c/o FMG, P.O. Box 12010, Tucson, AZ  85732.

Contact Doug Kowert at dkowert@comcast.net or 312-339-0685 for 
more information.

Chi To Start New Career Network
Chi is developing a new career network for alumni and undergraduates to participate in. Here is how you can help:
1) Join Kappa Sigma, Chi Chapter – Purdue University on LinkedIn where we can provide career opportunities and advice.
2)  Let us know if you are willing to take a call from another alumnus or undergraduate regarding your career field.
3) Tell us if you are willing to sit on a career panel at the Chapter House in the fall or spring each.

Contact Matt Noble at matt.noble@fmgtucson.com or 520-990-3250 if you are interested.

YULETIDE PHILANTHROPY   During December each year, 
Chi hosts a Yuletide philanthropy which is co-hosted with College Mentors for Kids. College 
Mentors for Kids is a club that pairs college students with underprivileged children from the local 
area. The event is a week long philanthropy that includes events such as a Christmas decorating 
competition between sororities, a gingerbread house making competition, trivia night, a talent 
show, and then on Saturday, we have the kids and their mentors over to the beautifully decorated 
Chi chapter house.  The Saturday attractions include live reindeer in the front yard, several 
Brothers dressed as Santa Clause and his elves, a fire engine for the kids to inspect, and more. 
Overall this philanthropy is truly an amazing experience for everyone. It can be difficult to step 
aside from our busy schedules, but when we are able to witness events like these, it is extremely 
rewarding. Seeing the genuine happiness on the kid’s faces gives us indescribable joy - it is truly 
a humbling experience.

1960’s Mega-Reunion    On a beautiful day in September, 2019 
over 60 Chi brothers from the late 60’s descended on 308 North to relive their past 
brotherhood and laugh at the old stories. Social Chairman for Life Frank Caputo 
arranged this second Mega-reunion with golf, football tickets, dinners, a band, and a 
few drinks. Personal accomplishments, kids and grand-kids were touted. There was 
sorrow expressed about some of those brothers and wives who are no longer with 
us. The chapter brothers were most gracious and welcoming. The alums appreciated 
receiving the State of the Chapter address. More importantly the alums appreciated 
being met at the front door and welcomed back home.



John Babbitt ’42
John and his wife, Jo, currently reside in 
Tulsa, OK, where he is 90% retired but is 
still active in a few of the companies he owns. 
He is approaching 96 years old in June, and 
is thankful that he is still in good health and 
has an active mind. John continues to follow 
Purdue’s success in football, and cheered on the 
basketball team in March Madness this year. 

Lloyd Zickert ’45
On October 3, 2019, Chi lost one of its special 
brothers. Lloyd Zickert was one of a kind.  
He was always there when needed first for his 
family and then our fraternity.  Lloyd served 
in the Navy at the end of WWII.  He then 
came back to finish at Purdue and go on to law 
school.  He worked in the US Patent office for 
a while and then settled in Chicago to practice 
patent law until just a few years ago.  Lloyd was 
very active in Kappa Sigma becoming WGM in 
1989.  Lloyd’s service to Chi included working 
tirelessly raising funds to rebuild the chapter 
house in 2000; starting the Chi Education 
Foundation; and providing endless advice and 
support to the chapter and alumni groups.  

Leonard Magazine ’61
Lenny currently serves as a Publisher for the 
company Real Estats, Inc. He and his wife, 
Susan, are celebrating their 54thyear together, 
and they are very active together in the local 
professional theater community. The couple 
is sponsors, volunteers and supporters of one 
of the 72 LORT theaters in the country, and 
13 others in the Portland Metro area. They 
also spend two weeks a year in Ashland at the 
Oregon Shakespeare Festival.

David Danner ’67
Brother Danner serves as the President of 
IDEAMATICS, Inc. in Virginia where he 
currently resides. Him and his wife Pamela, 
who was a Kappa Sigma little sister as an 
undergraduate, will be celebrating their 
46thanniversary this September. 

Michael Lappa ’68
Michael and his wife, Ellen, live in Letairie, 
Louisiana. He is retired. He now has a 
boutique career transitions consulting firm 
at Professional-Transitions.webs.com. 
He helps people navigate through career 
changes. 

Curtis Thompson ’78
Curtis and his wife, Michelle, currently reside 
in Indiana where they enjoy spending time 
with their grandchildren. He is self-employed, 
and is the owner of his company. Curtis’ 
season started early as they began working on 
landscape projects the second week of March, 
which is a contrast to last year.  

Omar Khayum ’66
Brother Khayum has recently been promoted 
to the position of CEO of Annova LNG, a 
6.0 MTPA LNG export development project 
in Texas. Within this position, Omar is 
responsible for all aspects of the company, 
including project development, offtake 
origination and financing. He currently lives 
in Aurora, IL with his wife Becky, who is also 
a Purdue alumnus, and their three children, , 
Leah, Samantha, and Tommy.

Joseph Gavin ’10

Joseph currently serves as the Director of 
Real Estate Development for Elford Real 
Estate Companies. Within this position, he is 
responsible for the development of multi-family, 
office and mixed-use projects throughout 
Central Ohio and the Midwest. Some of his 
responsibilities include managing the pre-
construction and due-diligence processes, 
and working as an owner’s representative on 
active projects. Joseph and his wife, Shelby, 
are expecting their first child this upcoming 
September. In his spare time, Joseph enjoys 
coaching lacrosse, traveling, spending time with 
family and watching college sports.

Nicholas Seager ’10
Brother Seager is currently employed by Mars, 
Inc. where he serves as an Environmental Health 
and Safety Engineer. He enjoys to travel, and  
recently returned from a ski trip at Big Sky 
Montana, which was followed by caravanning to 
Jackson Hole Wyoming with a few brothers from 
the Fall 2010/Spring 2011 Chi Chapter.
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1950’s Alumni Reunion

				  
Rich Adams ‘83 donated the 

new crest for the house.

Chi To Start New Career Network
Chi is developing a new career network for alumni and undergraduates to participate in. Here is how you can help:
1) Join Kappa Sigma, Chi Chapter – Purdue University on LinkedIn where we can provide career opportunities and advice.
2)  Let us know if you are willing to take a call from another alumnus or undergraduate regarding your career field.
3) Tell us if you are willing to sit on a career panel at the Chapter House in the fall or spring each.

Contact Matt Noble at matt.noble@fmgtucson.com or 520-990-3250 if you are interested.



Brother Caputo worked for 43 years in the field of pharmacy in various roles before retiring in 2013. He had been 
in retail pharmacy, served as a staff pharmacist in a hospital pharmacy, and completed three stints in pharmacy 
administration as Director of Pharmacy Services. Frank also spent a portion of his career in sales and consulting 
for a Medical Electronics Co., was the National Director of Sales for a drug company, and was the owner/chef of 
Caputo’s Italian Ristorante in Myrtle Beach, South Carolina.

As an undergraduate in Chi Chapter, Frank held the position of Social Chairman. This role still remains relevant 
to him today as he was elected as Social Chairman for Life by the brothers of ’66. The pledge class of ’66 has the distinction of having had a reunion every 
five years from 1974-2004, and then every two years from 2006-2014, which he took the lead in planning. For their 50th anniversary of initiation into Chi 
Chapter, the Class of ‘66 decided to hold a Mega Reunion to include brothers initiated throughout the 1960s. He would like to recognize Jay Lanius, John 
Prentice, Steve Springer, Marty Reitz, Bill Peters, John Fanone, and Mark Frankel for all of their help in the planning of this event. Due to the success of the 
first Mega Reunion, the brothers initiated in the 1960s planned another Mega Reunion, held September 6-7, 2019 at Purdue. The event included golf held on 
Friday morning, followed by a cocktail/hors d’ouerve reception that night. Saturday started off with lunch at the house, followed by the Purdue vs. Vanderbilt 
football game, and ended with a cocktail/dinner reception with live entertainment. 

Being initiated into Chi Chapter of Kappa Sigma was one of the greatest events in Frank’s life. He was especially grateful for being inducted into the Chi 
Chapter Hall of Fame in 2009. Frank states, “Oh the memories of my days at 308 North Street. For the brothers in the Pledge Class of 1966, the words ‘a 
brother in heart through life as a brother in law,’ ring so true. Is it any wonder that this unique class of men has met 14 times since graduation? Chi Chapter 
in the beginning gave me the opportunity to grow as a man. In the ensuing years the bond that was formed with my brothers could never be stronger. It is this 
lifelong bond that means so much to me as a Chi Chapter Kappa Sigma.”

He would also like to share with the undergraduates to savor the moments that you have as a Kappa Sig. Use all your efforts to stay in touch with brothers in the 
years beyond graduation. The memories as an undergraduate will stay with you forever, but the memories of your brothers over the upcoming years when you 
can share in their lives is more than enough for any man. Frank does not want to ever lose the relationships he has with his brothers, and he truly believes his 
brothers want the same.

ALUMNI Profiles
Frank Caputo ‘66

Brother Norwood has had an extremely successful career since graduating from Purdue. His experience ranges 
from being a Marketing Associate with Eli Lilly and Co. in 1990, to first becoming a Youth Pastor at Aldersgate 
United Methodist Church in 1998. He has been a Pastor at several churches, and in July of 2019 he will begin 
as Senior Pastor of Saint Joseph United Methodist Church in Fort Wayne, IN. While he was an undergraduate at 
Purdue, Mitch was very involved on campus. He was a member of the Purdue University Choir, Grand Prix Junior 
Board, Gimlet Leadership Honorary, and was a Counselor/Staff Resident at Tarkington Hall. Mitch was also very 
involved in the Chi Chapter, as he served as Grand Scribe, GM of Ceremonies, GM, Pledge Educator, Delegate to 
two Grand Conclaves, and was the U-Sing Director. He remained active in Kappa Sigma following graduation as he 

was the Alumnus Advisor of Nu Kappa Colony/Chapter at the University of Central Arkansas, and was the first brother from Chi to become one of Jackson’s 
Men (Pin #74). Mitch states that Chi was truly a band of brothers. It quickly gave him a sense of belonging to something when he got to Purdue. The time he 
spent at Chi and the relationships that developed will always be fond memories for him. When asked if he has any advice to help undergraduates succeed, Mitch 
states, “First, don’t forget to study? Apply yourself to your schoolwork, but also work on building great relationships with your Chi brothers. Get involved in 
other campus organizations as well. And if you’re able to, I would encourage you to get involved in the larger Kappa Sigma organization. The connections you 
make will provide a great network which will last your whole life. It’s amazing how many times your path will cross with brothers from other chapters over the 
years. And lastly, as a pastor, I’d also encourage you to get involved in a religious organization on campus!”

Rev. Mitch Norwood ‘84



Kevin Boes is a sophomore from Great Falls, MT, and spent his summer interning for Daimler Trucks North 
America in Portland, OR. At Purdue, Kevin studies Mechanical Engineering, where he aspires to work in either 
the aeronautical or automotive industry after graduation. Within the Chi Chapter, Kevin has held positions 
as Risk Management Committee, Mom’s Day Committee, and Academic Committee, and currently serves as 
the Grand Procurator. Aside from Kappa Sigma, he has also been involved in Future Greek Leaders, and is 
currently a member of BGR, Purdue Formula SAE, and the Co-Op Program on the Purdue campus. Kevin has 
that the brotherhood of Kappa Sigma is the reason he joined, and is the reason he will continue to support the 
Fraternity in future endeavors. The brothers he has met and formed relationships with are his closest friends 
because they guide and support him. Kevin knows that whenever he is feeling down, his Chi brothers will be 
there to lift him back up. The brotherhood is something he cherishes close to his heart because it has opened 

so many doors for the future. The relationships he has made have made him a better leader, a better student, and overall a better man. Kappa Sigma’s 
brotherhood is without a doubt extremely strong, and it will continue to be a part of Kevin’s life as he pursues his dreams. Kevin would like to encourage 
new members to get as involved as possible in the Fraternity, but also on campus. Saying “yes” to any opportunity will give a new member the best Purdue 
experience they could have, and will create amazing memories to learn from and look back happily on. Kevin also says that new members should just be 
themselves, and take on the challenges of college with the expectation that they will become stronger by the end of each day. Also, take advantage of the 
time spent with the brothers because it will go by quickly, and the strong brotherhood formed will help members make the most of Purdue, and will grant 
access to future opportunities. 

UNDERGRADUATE
						      Profiles

Kevin Boes ’18

Chris Lewis is  a junior in the Alpha Omicron pledge class, initiated in the fall of 2017. He is from Philadelphia, 
Pennsylvania and studies Industrial Engineering at Purdue along with a minor in Entrepreneurship and 
Innovation. Once he graduates, Chris hopes to use his IE degree to work in product management, where he 
can utilize both his technical engineering and business skills. During the summer of his freshman year, Chris 
interned as an applications engineer for an industrial automation company out of Moorestown, New Jersey, 
Shingle and Gibb Automation, where he got great technical experience working with industrial technology and 
engineers with 30+ years of experience. During the summer of his sophomore year, he worked as a product 
management intern for Dwyer Instruments located in Michigan City, Indiana. This internship gave him great 
insight into how you can utilize engineering and business together, and make a very big impact on a company. 

At Kappa Sigma, Chris has gained great leadership experience through running committees, and would urge all members to do the same. During his 
sophomore year in the house, he worked as the Risk Manager, Landscape head and Mom’s Day head. Chris learned how to manage his time between 
extracurricular activities and schoolwork and how to work together with others to work towards a common goal. During his junior year, Chris will be the 
Grand Treasurer for the chapter. On campus, he is involved in an organization called PurdueTHINK, which is a consulting group in which they complete 
projects for other groups on campus who have problems they are trying to solve. Chris has cherished his time being a Kappa Sigma, and would urge as 
many incoming Purdue students as possible to see what the chapter has to offer. The brotherhood, networking opportunities and friends that are made 
within the chapter is what makes it so special to him. As a member of the Chi chapter, Chris would urge you to get as involved as possible in the chapter. 
He would also recommend getting close to brothers in all grade levels. The lack of pledge class divide in our chapter is something that makes Chi Chapter 
very unique and special, so take advantage of it. 

Chris Lewis ’17



Website:    	 https://chikappasigma.org
Facebook: 	 https://www.facebook.com/Chi-Chapter-of-Kappa-Sigma-185918747611/
Instagram: 	 https://www.instagram.com/purduekappasigma/
Twitter:  	 https://twitter.com/kappasigmachi
Linkedin: 	 https://www.linkedin.com/groups/3613955/
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